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Diary Dates 

• Monday 8th April School re-opens 

• Monday 13th - Thursday 16th May Y6 SATS 
 

 
Headteacher’s  
Message 

 
 

I’d like to wish all our families and friends a Happy Easter! 
 

 

Easter We had so many wonderful entries for our Easter Egg 
Competition, I am so impressed by the creativity. 
Congratulations to our ‘winners’ but well done to everyone 
who took part! Thank you to our judges - it was an impossible 
task and we loved 
all your entries 
 

Collective 
Worship 

 
 
Ian at St Thomas Church has asked me invite you 
all to Easter Light: - 

 

Reception 
 
 

This week in Reception, we have been creating Easter crafts as well as Ramadan cards for 
any children and families that celebrate this. We concluded our week with a visit to St 
Thomas church for an Easter service. 

   
 



Year 1 Year 1 have been practising their happy breathing whilst 
doing our happy mind lessons. 
 

Year 2 

  
 
Year 2 had a wonderful trip to Whitby. What a wonderful way to end the term! 
 

Year 3  This week in Science, Year 3 have been 
investigating what materials are magnetic 
or non-magnetic. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Year 4 In art, we have been learning about how artists can 
use shading to create atmospheric perspective. 
This helps to create depth and texture in their 
sketches. We really enjoyed exploring different 
pencil shades to create these different tones. 
 



Year 5 Year 5 would like to wish 
you all a Happy Easter…  

Year 6 Year 6 have completed their own stencil designs 
based on Inuit art and polar animals. What a 
fantastic job they have done!  
 

Attendance  
We continue to monitor attendance and we are identifying persistent absentees. 
(less than 90%) We are keenly aware that there may be genuine and compelling 
reasons for pupil absence and the monitoring involves working with families to 
remove barriers and support pupils in their school attendance. 
 

 

 


